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Dear Parents/Carers

From September 2020, parents/carers will be able to start making applications for children to transfer to secondary school in September 2021. This process is coordinated by Birmingham City Council’s School Admissions and Fair Access Service. 
Last year 99% of parents applied online via their PC or mobile devices. In doing so, they were able to receive an immediate acknowledgement confirming receipt of their application, as well as notification on national offer day of their child’s school place. The Admissions ICT Team at Birmingham City Council have said they are continuing to make improvements to the online form and are also progressing arrangements for parents/carers to accept/refuse their formal offer on-line. As a consequence, paper forms will be made available only if parents and carers cannot access the internet through any channel.
The letter we have included, from Birmingham City Council, outlines the process for parent/carers that are Birmingham residents with a mainstream child currently in Year 5 (September’s Year 6 pupils), advising of the need to apply for secondary schools and how to go about this. 
Please check Birmingham Admissions website, where you will be able to find helpful advice and answers to questions 24 hours a day, www.birmingham.gov.uk/schooladmissions

Please let us know if any additional support is required in accessing the application process.

Yours Faithfully,
Miss Simpson
Assistant Head Teacher 
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